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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
The annual pass SHOULD NOT be eliminated. Us seniors here in NM use this benefit
for our vacation. With the cost of groceries, gas, this is one benefit that needs to stay
active. Doesn't our state government have a 49 billion dollar windfall. Please do the 
right thing here. 

Thanks

David Michael Francis
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